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Wisconsin Professional Police Association 
Endorses Brad Pfaff for State Senate 

 
ONALASKA, WI - ​The Wisconsin Professional Police Association (WPPA) has announced 
their endorsement of Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) in his race for Wisconsin’s 32nd Senate District. 
Pfaff released the following statement: 
 
“I want to thank the Wisconsin Professional Police Association for endorsing my candidacy and 
I'm proud to stand with the men and women who work to keep our communities safe. Working 
together, we can strengthen community partnerships with law enforcement to ensure equal 
protection for all. In the State Senate, I will bring law enforcement and community organizations 
together to ensure meaningful and comprehensive solutions for all people in Wisconsin.” 
 
Brad was raised on a dairy farm in northern La Crosse County and has dedicated his 
career to Wisconsin farmers and rural communities. The 32nd Senate District includes La 
Crosse, Vernon, Crawford and Monroe Counties 
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